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What a colourful day we have had here today.  There are book  

characters everywhere.  It is great to see the excitement that comes 

from books.  Thank you to everyone who put in time to celebrate with us. 

Swimming is concluding next week.  I hope everyone has enjoyed increasing their 

swimming and water safety skills.  As we head into summer, these are very important 

skills for children to have. 

Finally, we are getting some warmth back into our days.  Next Friday is the 1st  

September, which means that we need to wear hats to go outside.   We will have a 

warning day on Friday but by Monday 4th September, all students must have a hat 

on to play outside. 

This week, I had the privilege of looking through the new buildings with our school 

captains.  We spoke about the operable walls, the lighting and heating systems as 

well as how the buildings are being built to have a reduced environmental impact.  

We should have access to these buildings early in Term 4.  This will be the start of 

some very major moving with the administration building being the next one to be 

upgraded.   Please keep looking at Compass for updates on the access to the school. 

I look forward to seeing all our dads and father figures at our annual Father’s Day 

breakfast next week.  The following week, everyone will be invited to come and have 

a look around our book fair where you will be able to purchase some books you 

would like. 

 

 

Katrina Stewart 

Principal 



August 

29th - Year 6 Graduation photo day  

30th - Foundation to Year 4 Swimming Program  

31st - Fathers Day Breakfast and Stall  

September  

1st - House Meetings - Students can wear their house colours!!!!  

7 to 8th - VSSS Rehearsal 9th - VSSS Performances  

14th - R U OK day Market 

14th - Year 3 & 4 Carnival Of The Animals Art Centre Excursion  

15th - Last Day Term 3 

October 

2nd - First Day Term 4 

13th - Year 2 sleep over 

17th to18th - HOP A Camp 

19th to 20th - HOP B Camp 

18th - Regional athletics 

20th - Divisional Summer Sports 

23th - Art Show 

26th - Foundation Breakfast 

27th - House Meetings - Students can wear their house colours!!!!  

 

Please remember to check Compass regularly for  

upcoming events! 



SPARE CHANGE OF CLOTHES 

ALL students need to have a change of clothes in their 

school bag.  These do not need to be school uniform.  We 

do not have any spare uniform available! 

Please remember to check Compass daily for any   

upcoming events and newsfeeds. 

If your child is away please log an attendance note 

with a detailed explanation explaining their absence. 



Important  
information 

about the school  
crossings 



Setting boundaries for children 
Setting boundaries with your child is extremely important. Healthy 
boundaries teach children self-discipline, safety and coping skills. 
Boundaries also teach children rules about what is acceptable behaviour, 
which is especially important when they start entering preschool. 
 
What’s acceptable? 
Before you can teach your child about boundaries, you need to know what’s  
acceptable for you and your family. Every family has different values, so knowing 
what yours are will help you to set rules and limits that work within your family 
dynamic. 
Why are boundaries important for children? 
Children need to know what you expect. This helps them to know what is  
appropriate behaviour and helps to set a tone for a child’s emotional  
development. Other benefits of healthy boundaries include: 
• Helping the child feel safe and secure 

• Disrupting a child’s natural entitlement tendencies 

• Encourage the child to learn healthy limits 

• Supporting the child get ready for the real world 

Helping the child to learn healthy socialising 



How to establish healthy boundaries in children 
We all accept the lifelong benefits offered by healthy boundaries, but the  
challenge is often in the how. Establishing healthy boundaries can, at times, be 
challenging, but there are some easy ways to start the process, including: 
Setting rules, limits and routines: 

 
These help children to know what you expect of them, especially when it 
comes to mealtimes, bath time, bedtime etc. Routines are especially  
powerful in helping kids to feel secure. 

Be clear: 
Don’t use vague or wishy-washy language. This creates confusion and 
makes it harder, especially for younger children to know what you expect of 
them. 

Be consistent: 
Doing one thing one day, and something else on another day, like letting 
them go to bed without brushing their teeth, when normally they have to 
brush their teeth leads to confusion. Mixed messages also send a message 
to your child that it’s ok to test your boundaries. Being consistent with  
consequences is especially important in helping children to know what to 
expect when rules and limits aren’t respected. 

Be firm, but not cold: 
A warm tone goes a long way. Yelling only triggers the fight or flight  
response, and should only be used in emergencies. Getting angry also mod-
els unhealthy behaviour for your child. 

Acknowledge and praise their efforts: 
When your children do the right thing, you should acknowledge it. 
This encourages and provides a further incentive to keep up the desirable 
behaviour. 

Growing early minds website is a great resource : 

growingearlyminds.org.au 
 

https://growingearlyminds.org.au/






























"Read, Grow, Inspire" 
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